SUPPORTING
RHS BAND &
RMS BAND

.,

Ross Band Newsletter /,_\

A\
SEPTEMBER 2018

Many Thanks!

Thank you to the volunteers for helping with Tag Day and

SEPTEMBER

Happy Birthday!

RHS BAND

Anna Bagley
Emilie Blum
Katie Young
Maya Soundappan
Ben Gerding
Vivian Gettle
Ellie Naehring
Abigail Webster
Orchid Pence

Emilie Toney

RMS BAND

Heidi Jaspers
Curtis Brockman
Kylee Sheehan
Dylan Williams
Jenna Boyd

Thank you to the community for donating to our Bands.

Mark Your Calendar
Labor Day No School

Homecoming-Western Brown—Alumni are welcome.
Meet in the band room at 6:45pm

Act Testing—Homecoming Dance

RHS Band Fundraiser delivered

Future Ram Night/Senior Night-Harrison

Tipp City Competition—more details to come
Away Football Game—Mt. Healthy

Hamilton Competition—more details to come

Home Football Game—Edgewood

Ohio State Contest—more details to come
Band Practice -Tues & Thurs 2:30—4:30 PM
Guard Rehearsal - Mondays 4:30—6:30 PM

Percussion Rehearsal - Mondays 6—9 PM
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Looking for ways to help? Hospitality P e

LA Home Games

Help is needed on the Pit
Crew! We need volun-
teers to help with front en-
semble instruments and
show banners at each
band performance. There
are many football games,
home and away, and band
competitions that need pit
crew help. Please contact
Kim Parker
(kparker1258@gmail.com
or 513-378-1258) to sign
up or for more information.

Homecoming

Chili Supper

Help is needed for our an-
nual Homecoming Chili
Supper. If you would like
help in any way please con-
tact Jessica Walker

jwalker@bsiengr.com Junior Band

Or email 5th grade starting in December—more info to come

August 24™ Badin - Seniors
September 7" Western Brown HOMECOMING - Juniors
September 14™ Harrison Senior night & Future Ram Band night -
Freshman

September 28™ Edgewood Alumni night - Sophomores

October 26" Tallawanda Halloween Dress - Juniors & Sophomores
(1 dozen each)

Please have your student bring 2-3 dozens of a snack for their as-
signed grade on the assigned date. We always welcome healthy
snacks and would ask that you create individualized servings if you
make cookies or brownies, or if you want to send in carrots, apple slic-
es, grapes, etc. Your student may bring the snack to school in the
morning if it does not need refrigeration, or they may bring their snack
when they come to the band room before the game. If you have any
questions please contact Helen Koons at 513-738-0459 or Krista
Rousch 513-290-3300 (and leave a message, we will return your call).
Thank you!

** We have nut allergies so please do not send anything in with nuts or made
in a plant that has nuts (warnings appear under ingredients on the package).

rosschilisup- Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie Dough Fundraiser Sept. 5th

er@yahoo.com )
P y Need more info, contact Mrs. Duncan

Newsletter Fundraising ///
We are IOOkmg for some- Entertainment books Oct/Nov - e

=

one to take over the news-
letter. If interested please Mattress Sale Oct 7th

contact Fall Raffle—Fabulous Prizes Guard

Brigette at 513-328-6528. Band Savings Cards If you have questions or would
/ / like more information, please

Fudge Sale January contact the Guard Director.

Dick Roemer (High School Band Director) richard.roemer@rossrams.com Lina Giuliano

Kate Duncan (Middle School Band Director) katherine.duncan@rossrams.com

linamgiuliano@gmail.com

Dan Schwab (Band Booster President) sope@fuse.net

Band website address www.rossbandofclass.com

"Like" us on Facebook https:/www.facebook.com/Rossbandofclass

"Follow" us on Twitter @rossbandofclass
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Band Booster Membership Information

The Ross Band Boosters were organized in 1980 to provide support for the instrumental music programs at
Ross Middle School and Ross High School. Purchasing uniforms, instruments, music equipment, and
band and color guard awards are just some of the ways this organization supports these programs through
this fundraiser.

Ross Local School District has an outstanding instrumental music program. This is possible because of the
efforts and support of our Band Boosters.

Any parent or community member is eligible and encouraged to join. Meetings are generally held the first
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 pm in the Ross High School Band room located at the rear of the building,
door number 6. All Band Boosters members are encouraged to attend, but it is not a requirement.

As a show of appreciation, Booster members are listed in the concert programs for the high school and
middle school band concerts.

Also, Booster members will be admitted ten minutes early to all concerts for priority seating!
If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Brock-Lee, 513-504-2950 or brocklee193@aol_com

Please make checks payable to Ross Band Boosters. You can mail the completed form and check directly
to Ross High School, 3601 Hamilton Cleves Road, Hamilton Ohio 43013 Attn: Band Boosters or you may
send them to your school’s band director.
Thank you for your support!
Jennifer Brock-Lee, Membership Chairperson
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Ross Band Booster Membership Form

Mame:
{Please list name(s) as you want it to appear in the concert programs)

Address: Zip:

Phone: email:

Membershiptype: _ Single $5.00 ____Family $ 10.00 ______Patron $20.00
__ Maroon & Gold $30.00 _____ Maroon & Gold Supreme $50.00

Corporate $50.00 and up Alumni ($ )



